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Dear Friends,

As we reflect on this past year and the work of the International Institute of the Bay Area, it is hard not to
wonder what the future holds in store. The Supreme Court will decide in June whether President Obama’s
executive actions were constitutional. We are hopeful that millions of individuals will be given a chance for a
more secure and promising future because we recognize it is also our future. When we think of all that makes
this country great, the courage, fortitude and entrepreneurial spirit of immigrants is at the forefront. So as we

look back, we also look forward and thank you for your continued support and for joining us in helping to

secure a better future for thousands of our neighbors.
Sincerely,

Ellen Dumesnil Jennifer Beckett
Executive Director Board President






